
Alford Planning Board

Special Meeting Monday, May 17, 2021

ZOOM 

 6:00 pm 

ATTENTION: by Executive Order dated March 12, 2020, Governor Baker suspended certain 
provisions of the Open Meeting Law. Official meetings need not be held in an open and 
accessible public place, and a majority of the members of the public body need not be physically 
present for quorum to exist. Therefore, the public will not be permitted to attend public meetings 
in person. Any person desiring to review or participate in a public meeting should email a 
request to that effect to Larry Gadd, larrygadd@gmail.com and a link to the teleconference will 
be provided. 

AGENDA 

1. Minutes May 12th meeting
2. Geoffrey Donelan, 185 East Road: ANR application to create 2 distinct lots, not a rear

lot as previously proposed
3. Other old and new business


